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■ Despite opposition from local residents and Hillingdon Conservatives,    

Labour’s Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan has continued with his plans to 

close the front counter at Uxbridge Police Station and is planning to sell 

the building at a later date.  

 

Rather than taking responsibility for their  actions, the Labour Party, both  

locally and at City Hall have resorted to blaming anyone but themselves. 

 

Conservative Hillingdon Council have offered to buy Uxbridge Police       

Station for £4.5 Million from the Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime 

and to pay half the running costs for the next five years to ensure that 

proper facilities are available for Hillingdon Police Officers.   

 

We await a response... 

COLLECTION OF BULKY ITEMS FOR RESIDENTS 
To enhance the free bulk waste collection service currently available to 

residents over the age of 65 the council will now offer this service to all 

residents.  

 

The new service will allow the disposal of unwanted large household 

items, including fridges, freezers, washing machines, wardrobes and 

mattresses. 

 

If you require a collection please visit www.hillingdon.gov.uk/

specialcollections and the council will provide you with a collection date. 

Alternatively call 01895 556000 if you do not have internet access. 

Local Uxbridge North Councillor, George Cooper will be standing down from the Conservative team 

in Uxbridge North. On behalf of local residents and The Conservative Party, we would like to thank 

him for his commitment to the interests of local residents since becoming a Councillor in 1990.  

Martin Goddard will now be joining David Yarrow and Raymond Graham and seek your support at 

the forthcoming Council elections on May 3rd 2018.  

NEW VISITOR AND EXHIBITION CENTRE  
Conservative controlled Hillingdon Council is investing nearly            

£6 Million towards creating a new Visitor and Exhibition Centre 

next to the Battle of Britain Bunker which will open in March 2018. 

 

The Centre will host new displays including interactive exhibitions 

tracing the development of the UK's innovative air defence system, 

exploring the Bunker's role beyond the Battle of Britain and true 

stories from those who were there 

 

The original plotting map table in the Battle of Britain Bunker will 

also be replicated with a 360 degree touch screen experience for 

those  unable to go underground to visit the bunker and the       

original Operations Room. 

LABOUR SET TO CLOSE UXBRIDGE POLICE STATION 

THANK YOU AND FAREWELL TO GEORGE COOPER 
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